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REQUEST UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 1982

Thank you for your request dated 22 February 2017 made pursuant to the Official Information
Act 1982 ("OIA").

Your Request

You requested the following information:

1) The current valuation of the investment held by the NZ Super Fund in Ogin Energy

2) To the NZ Super Fund's knowledge what progress has Ogin Energy made in developing
and deploying their wind turbine technology?

At this date, our ability to respond to your request is constrained by current commercial

undertakings. We expect, however, to be in a position to make the information available within a

few weeks.

Your request is therefore declined as per section 18(d) of the OIA, on the basis that the

information you have requested will soon be publicly available.

General

You have the right to seek a review by the Ombudsmen's Office of our decision to decline your

request. Contact details for the Ombudsmen's Office can be found at:
http://www.ombudsmen.parliament.nz/.

Yours sincerely

Adrian Orr
Chief Executive Officer



